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Squashington Farm fully supports the allowance of paper-based transplanting systems for use under
NOP guidelelines. The good far outweighs the bad in this situation. Considering all the other
allowances in regards to mulches and other inputs, it stands to reason that this would be accpetable.
Paperpot transplanting give a huge boost to small-scale farmers and we hope the NOP recognizes
that and continues to support small-scale farming, not just large-scale, megafarms.


